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E A S T E R N   L A N C A S T E R   C O U N T Y  

S C H O O L   D I S T R I C T 

Garden Spot Athletic Department  

 
“HOME OF THE SPARTANS!” 

 

June 1, 2023 
 
Dear Valued Garden Spot Athletic Sponsor, 
 

The 2023 – 2024 Garden Spot athletic seasons are just around the corner, and I wanted to take a 
moment to say thank you for your past generous support of the Garden Spot Athletic Department and 
the student athletes that comprise it! Your generosity has allowed us to provide our programs with 
many valuable resources and experiences.  
 
My hope is that we can rely on your continued support this upcoming school year. If so, please find 
enclosed the forms and contract to renew for another year. Please fill these out and return them with 
your payment selection to the Garden Spot Athletic Department by Friday, August 11, 2023. 
 
Once you have submitted your agreement, please submit artwork for your banner.  Artwork is only 
required for new sponsorships or if your business has updated its artwork.  Visit 
www.elanco.org/athletics/sponsorship to submit your artwork. 
 
If you do not wish to continue your business’ banner sponsorship, please fill out the information in the 
spaces below and return this paper to the Garden Spot Athletic Department by Monday, August 7, 2023 
so that we may remove your banners from the gymnasium and/or stadium. 
 
CHECK THE BOX IF YOU NO LONGER WISH TO PARTICIPATE IN THE GARDEN SPOT ATHLETICS BANNER 
SPONSORSHIP PROGRAM:  
 

Business Name 
 

 

Business Representative 
 

 

Business Address 
 

 
 
 
 

Business Phone Number 
 

 

Email Address 
 

 

 
Thank you again for your past and continued support of Garden Spot Athletics! 
 

 
Cindy Wilson 
Athletic Director  


